
Week at the Creek 

December 18, 2023 

 

Our Hawk family 

wishes your family a 

Merry Christmas  
and a VERY  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
   

 

 

 

 
 
 

December 

12/18 PTO Sponsored: Staff Cookie 

Exchange  

12/21 Second Quarter Ends  

12/21 Early Dismissal @ 1:45PM 

12/22-31 NO SCHOOL: Winter Break 
 

January 

1/1-3 NO SCHOOL:  Winter Break 

1/4 NO SCHOOL:  Teacher Planning Day 

1/5 NO SCHOOL:  Teacher Inservice Day 

1/15 NO SCHOOL:  MLK, Jr Day 

1/17 Report Cards Issued via HAC 
 

 
 

Breakfast is $1.75; Lunch $3.25 

Monday 

• Chicken Slider Biscuit  

• French Toast Sticks 

Tuesday 

• Penne Pasta 

• Chicken Nuggets 

Wednesday 

• Chicken Sandwich 

• Pepperoni Clazone 

Thursday 

• Cheese Pizza OR Pepperoni Pizza OR 

• Mini Corn Dogs 

Friday 

• NO SCHOOL 

 

 

HCE Lunch Visits 
 

December Lunch Visits 
 

Please note that there are NO photos or 
videotaping allowed in our cafeteria.  Some 
students are on a do not photograph list.  

Please honor this request.  If you are spoken 
to about this, you will not be able to eat in 

the cafeteria with your student for the 
remainder of the year. 

Please know that to participate you MUST 
be a cleared volunteer.  If you have not had 
a chance to fill out our access form, please 

do so now at: 
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/. 
Please follow the directions on the HCE 

Lunch Visit sign up.   
 

We look forward to your visit. 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084CA9AA2CA5FB6-46519007-december
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/


 

Congratulations to our Hickory Chorus!  They performed at 
our Winter Concert under the direction of Mr. Jonathan 

Woodbine.  We are so proud!  Special thank you to Holly Quick and 
Daniel Espinoza with help on music and tech. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday and Holiday Treats 

Families can bring in birthday and holiday treats that are prepackaged, 

store bought, and/or boxed items. Please do not send in homemade 

treats.  Please contact the teacher 24 hours prior to bringing in any 

edible treats. The treat must be pre-approved by the teacher for potential 

allergens. The safety and health of all students is a priority. 
 

 

 

Home Access Center 
  

The Home Access Center (HAC) is a web-based application and where you will find 

transportation information, student data, student grades, and how you will access your 

student’s report card.   

Please visit the website below to access to sign up for an account:  

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/. 
 
 

 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/


Join the CHARACTER COUNTS! Steering Committee for its 11th 

6K/3K Run/Walk on Saturday, February 3, 2024, at 9 

a.m. The run/walk will begin and end at Palencia Elementary School, located at 355 

Palencia Village Drive, St. Augustine. 

Walkers and runners will enjoy a course running through the neighborhoods of 

Kensington and Las Calinas and can choose to participate in 

the 6K (3.73 miles) or 3K (1.86 miles) distance.  

Registration fees are as follows: 

6K Walk/Run 

$30 before January 1 

$35 January 1 – February 2 

$40 on race day 

3K Walk/Run 

$25 before January 1 

$30 January 1 – February 2 

$35 on race day 

   

More information can be found here:  

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/news/cc-run-walk-2024/ 

 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/news/cc-run-walk-2024/


 

 

 

 

 



 

Illness and Prevention Guidelines 
As flu season approaches, it is very important to follow the SJCSD illness and 

prevention guidelines.  Please do not send a student to school if the have any of the 

following symptoms: 

• Fever of 100.4 or greater 

• Chills 

• General tiredness or not feeling good  

• Frequent congested (wet) or croup-sounding cough 

• Lots of nasal congestion with frequent blowing of nose 

• Vomiting (even just once) 

• Diarrhea 

• Stomach pain that is accompanied by repeated vomiting or diarrhea.  Note:  if 

you child complains of stomach pain for several days, you should call your 

doctor for advice. 

• Symptoms of cold or flu 
 

Our students and staff thank you for your help in keeping everyone healthy! 
 

 

Please note, in order to sign-in to our 

lobby computer as a volunteer, you MUST 

be a cleared volunteer and you MUST have 

a driver’s license.  Please follow the 

directions posted on the computer to sign 

in. 

Ruth, our receptionist, can also help. 

Please visit our site regarding school 

access: 

https://www-hce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/health/illness/
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/health/illness/
https://www-hce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/


MEDIA CENTER CORNER 

To access our SSYRA Lists: 

SSYRA Junior Book List (K-2)     SSYRA Book List (3-5)  

Search 

library 

catalog here: 

 

 

 

Submit a 

purchase 

recommendation 

here: 

 

 

Access 

Individualized 

library plan 

Info here: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www-hce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/06/2023-2024_ssyra_jr_annotated_list.pdf
https://www-hce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/06/2023-24_ssyra_3-5_annotated_list__3_.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUVJoJaSQ98RKn0wt526XMjRUMDRLMU9TVzdPRDNWT1ExVEZLRjVCT1RVRy4u
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/wp-content/uploads/sites/184/2022/08/2021-updated-individual-library-pln-Update8-8-22.pdf
https://sjcsd.follettdestiny.com/cataloging/servlet/presentadvancedsearchredirectorform.do?l2m=Library%20Search&tm=TopLevelCatalog&l2m=Library+Search

